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Having universal healthcare would release our family from the grips of corporate 

America which forced us to work to keep our family’s safe through insurance. We 

would be able to start a small business without the financial burdens of shouldering 

health insurance costs. All people deserve access to healthcare. It’s an investment 

into the overall health and wellness of every aspect of our community. Nobody should 

go bankrupt and loose their home for not having health insurance, nobody should not 

be able to eat because they can’t afford insulin.  


